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To Whom It May Concern, 

 

Ref: Announcement dated 01/03/2023 and numbered 15528  

 

As stated in the related announcement, BISTECH system improvements and development 

efforts have been carried out thoroughly by Borsa İstanbul and in this context, a new phase 

called BISTECH 3.0 is planned to be launched on Monday, June 12, 2023. 

 

Within the same announcement, three connection rehearsals is announced in the new hardware 

infrastructure on April 15, May 13, and June 3, 2023 and before these rehearsals with planned 

scenarios, Members are required to do free connection tests on new servers which will be 

accessible every Saturday between 09:00 and 17:00 throughout March. 

 

At this point, it is seen that the number of Members running free connection tests is quite low 

and some of the Members only make telnet connections, and a few Members that run connection 

(login) connect with a limited number of users instead of all users specified given as BISTECH 

3.0 users on the Connect platform. 

 

In order to have a successful transition of BISTECH 3.0 version; 

 

a) Please send the names, titles, mobile phones and e-mail information of the two persons 

responsible for the BISTECH 3.0 version transition from your company to the  

bistechsupport_autoticket@borsaistanbul.com e-mail address, 

b) Members that did not perform a free connection test with all of their users before, it is 

important to participate to the connection test to be held on Saturday, April 1, 2023, see 

that they can successfully login and report the status information about the test to the 

above-mentioned e-mail address until Tuesday, April 4, 2023. 

c) Responsible persons from Members that will not be able to participate to the connection 

and rehearsal tests should notify the above-mentioned e-mail address together with their 

justification. 

 

For all the questions and issues on the subject please contact via +902122982427 phone number 

and/or bistechsupport_autoticket@borsaistanbul.com e-mail address.  

 

Kindly submitted to your information. 
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